
Kings Meadows Heavy Vehicle Rest Area 

Mr WOOD question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

Recently, I was contacted by Amos, who resides in Kings Meadows in my electorate of 
Bass. He and his family live adjacent to the Southern Outlet. His concerns are about the 
proposed heavy-duty vehicle rest area. Whilst being supportive of the proposed truck 
stop, he is concerned that the planned soundproofing wall has been removed from the 
proposal. Could the minister please advise if this is the case, or confirm the 
soundproofing wall is still part of the proposal? 


